
From Our Heart…

Dear Parents and Students, 

With the beauty of falling leaves and the arrival of Thanksgiving 
celebrations, this is a time of year we love here at SCDC. We are 
especially thankful for the many wonderful families we have at our 
studio and hope you all enjoy a special time of togetherness this 
season. Thank you for your support and for sharing your love of 
dance with us! As a reminder, we will be closed for Thanksgiving 
break from Wednesday, November 25th through Friday, November 
27th. Classes will resume on Monday, November 30th. 

With the weather beginning to cool off, we want to make sure that all 
of our dancers stay healthy and warm. Please encourage your child 
to wear long pants and a jacket or shirt over their dancewear coming 
to and going from class. 

We would like to thank each and every one of you from the bottom of 
our heart for helping us raise money for Dancers Against Cancer in 
the month of October. We love raising money for this wonderful 
foundation and could not have done it without your support!  
THANK YOU for your generosity!!

Don’t forget, the Christmas parade is sneaking up on us! See page 3 
for more information!! We have heard from the City of Lexington, 
and they do plan on having a socially distanced parade! We will need 
many volunteers this year as well. If you are interested in 
volunteering, please sign up today under the Events tab on your 
Parent Portal! 

Sincerely, SCDC Staff

Important Information

1. Recital Costumes should be paid in full. If they are not, we will not be able to 
order it. Thank you for understanding. 

2. The studio will be closed for Thanksgiving break Wednesday, November 25th 
through Sunday, Novmeber 29th. Classes will resume Monday, November 30th.

3. We are still accepting new students! Please continue to tell your friends & family 
how FUN it is to dance at SCDC and encourage them to join our dance family.

1332 E North Lake Drive
Lexington, SC 29072

(803)996-1150
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Prayer List  
Contiuned prayers for Mrs Danyele’s Family
Continued prayers for those affected by COVID-19
Pray for safe travels for the upcoming holiday season
Pray for our studio and the upcoming events
Unspoken requests
Those with illnesses and suffering pain
Pray for our economy… those who have lost jobs, had pay cuts, 
or are in danger of losing their jobs
Pray for our military
Pray for anyone battling depression 
Pray for our teachers and staff. May we be a place where love 
overflows to your children. 
Bless South Carolina Dance Company Studio, students, and 
families.

Once again, we would like to THANK YOU 
from the bottom of our hearts for such a 

great turnout for our Dancers Against Cancer 
Fundraiser! 

Without your generous contributions, none 
of this would have been possible. 

We truly are Dancers Against Cancer! 

November 1 Tuition Due

November 2 Accounts Drafted for November Tuition

November 25-27 Studio Closed for Thanksgiving Break

December 1 Tuition Due 

December 1 Accounts Drafted for December Tuition

December 5 Christmas Parade Practice TBD

December 6 Lexington Christmas Parade

December 21 First Day of Winter Break

January 4 SCDC Resumes Classes

Sydney Enfinger 11/1* Caroline Blair 11/2* 
Margaret Olson 11/2* Ella Smith 11/3* Sophia 
Fortino 11/4* Heidi Lowdermilk 11/7* Astrid 
Watkins 11/7* Sara Rojas-Franco 11/8* Ellie 

Tadlock 11/9*Samantha Breese 11/10* Daphne 
Gildner 11/11* Maddie Horton 11/11* Anna Grace 

Messer 11/11* Caitlyn Joy Messer 11/11* Ava Mole 
11/11* Sarah Elllis Stafford 11/11* Ellie Alsup 

11/12* Rylee Welti 11/13* Carol Anne Burr 11/15* 
Grayson Givens 11/16* Aria Moody 11/17* Kalynn 
Tucker 11/17* Harper Bryant 11/18* Arlen Burnett 

11/18* Morgan Covar 11/18* Elliott Broome 
11/19* Oliviah Backman 11/20* London Bowles 
11/20* Caroline Snipes 11/21* Aarna Mallipedhi 

11/23* Caroline Busbee 11/23* Hinata Saito 
11/28* Lila Koon 11/29* Camdyn Cooke 11/30*



We are SO excited for this year’s Christmas Parade!  However, due to 
COVID-19 we will have limited space on our floats!  Therefore, we’d 
like to invite all of our students to participate in this year’s parade 

and WALK with us down Main Street!  

We are also in need of parade volunteers! This is one of our favorite 
events of the year and we anticipate it to be bigger than ever this 

year, meaning we will need even more parent volunteers!  If you are 
interested in volunteering, please email 

scdcinformation@gmail.com or sign up on the Events tab on Parent 
Portal.

SCDC will follow Lexington School District 1 for closings due to 
inclement weather. However, if we see that there are no threats in the 

afternoon hours, we may still hold classes when schools are closed.  

The studio will be closed on Labor Day, Thanksgiving, Christmas, 
Spring Break, and Memorial Day.

SCDC will send out emails and social media posts concerning studio 
closings. 

Please remember that as the cold weather approaches, dress warmly 
coming to and leaving from the studio. It is important that all children 

stay warm. 

PRACTICE FOR THOSE SIGNED UP FOR THE CHRISTMAS PARADE: 
SATURDAY, DECEMBER 5th, Time TBD

(2,3,4,5yr olds, Tiny Tots and Stars do not need to attend unless you are 
volunteering)

PARADE: SUNDAY, DECEMBER 6th 
(Meet at 2:30pm, location to be emailed out)

Our staff would like to wish each and every one 
of you a very Happy Thanksgiving! We are all 
SO thankful for the opportunity to teach and 

share our love of dance with your children 
everyday! 

We will be celebrating how thankful we are for 
each and every student during the month of 

November! 


